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School Walk

We had our Community event today and we all went on our School walk around the Bog

Meadow. All our pupils enjoyed getting out together for a walk and a chat with their

friends in the natural surroundings of the Bog Meadow. Thank you to all involved and

especially to Ciaran who came back so generously to work so that we could cross the road

safely.

Creative Schools

We are one of the few schools in Wicklow to be selected for the Creative Schools Project.

This project will run over 2 years, led by Ms Seoighe. It will involve our school community

working with an Artist on a designated project. We will receive a grant for this project.

We are excited to begin our Creative Schools journey!

Class Meetings

Parents of Junior Infants- 1st Class; please come along to our class meetings on Tuesday

evening. We will keep it short and the content will be relevant to your child’s class. It is a

great way to get to meet your class teacher and to hear about what your child will be

learning this year.

The times are as follows: (as per previous Aladdin message)

Junior Infants; 6.30 -7.05

1st Class: 7.10-7.45

Senior Infants:7.50-8.25

Avondale

Our annual Avondale Relay takes place this Tuesday. The pupils have worked hard to get

their places on the team. We wish all our school team well as they represent us in

Avondale. Parents are more than welcome to come along and support us!

Sickness

Please see the HSE website for information on when to stay home from school , if your

child is unwell. If your child has a tummy bug, they need to be clear for 48 hours before

returning. Thank you.
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School Visits

Our local schools have been linking in with us recently. Presentation Bray visited us and

spoke to the older classes. John Scottus have shared their open day dates. NWETSS will

be visiting us on Monday. The schools that our pupils feed into include; Pres Bray, Loreto

Bray, St Gerards,John Scottus , Loreto Dalkey, Woodbrook, NWETSS.

Enrolment

We will be accepting applications for Junior Infants 2025 from 1st October. Please let

your neighbours and friends know.

Save the date:Ladies Lunch- 5th January 2025!

Bíodh deireadh seachtaine deas agaibh!

Thank you for all your support

Kind Regards,

Deirdre Morgan
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